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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 95.9%   
Yr 1 - 92.8%           Yr 4 - 95.0% 
Yr 2 - 93.8%           Yr 5 - 92.9% 
Yr 3 - 91.8%           Yr 6 - 97.6% 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Thursday, 5 October—Y1 and Y2 trip to 

Blackpool. 
 

Week commencing 30 October —half term, 
returning on 6 November. 

 
Thursday, 9 November—flu vaccines in 

school. 
 

Tuesday, 19 December—Cinderella 
pantomime at Victoria Halls (R—Y6). 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To keep our children safe, 

please do not drive up, or park 
on Hugh Lupus Street when 
bringing your child to school.  

Please also be respectful to our 
neighbours when parking on 
Ashworth Lane.  Thank you.   

Places are still available 
for the Rock Steady 

Band.  Please contact the 
office if you would like 

your child to join. 

All the children looked 
very smart today, ready 

for their school 
photographs which 

should arrive in 
approximately two weeks. 

Please try to 
ensure that your 
child arrives in 

school between 
8.40am and 

8.45am and is 
collected promptly 

at 3.15pm.   
Thank you. 

Thank you to 
all parents who 
are using the 
Weduc app to 

order and pay for school meals.  
Children who are on free school 
meals, including KS1 and Early 

Years can still choose via the app.  
Please note that to order a meal, 

there must be credit in your payment 
wallet.   


